
Welcome to 
Stonehaven Fetteresso  

Christmas Holiday Bulletin 2024 

office@fetteresso.org.uk               Scottish Charity Number SC011191 

The Sunday service starts at 10:45am and is followed by an invitation to 

join us for tea and coffee in the hall. All are welcome. 

Prayer requests for the prayer chain can be emailed to:  

prayer@fetteresso.org.uk 

As always all prayer requests will be treated confidentially. 

The Church Office is open weekdays 09:15-12:15  

Fetteresso Church, Bath Street, Stonehaven, AB39 2DH. 

Christmas Church Office Closure: 20th December—1st January (inclusive) 

            01569 767689                                                       Stonehaven Fetteresso Church 

           office@fetteresso.org.uk                                     www.fetteresso.org.uk 

If you require the services of a minister, our pastoral support worker Roseanne 

Shewan can be contacted on 07503 072679. 

But the angel said to them, “Do not be 

afraid. I bring you good news that will 

cause great joy for all the people.    

Luke 2 v 10 

mailto:prayer@fetteresso.org


Sunday Services over the holidays 

22nd December Worship & 
Service Leader Nativity—Matt Sinar 

24th December 
23:30pm 

Worship & 
Service Leader Rev. John Notman 

25th December 
9:30am 

Worship & 
Service Leader Rev. John Notman 

25th December  
10:45am 

Worship & 
Service Leader Rev. John Notman 

29th December Worship & 
Service Leader James Dickinson 

5th January  Worship & 
Service Leader Rev. Dr. Bill Wallace 

Donations for 

the foodbank 

can be left in 

the church or 

hall 

vestibules. 



New Riverside Trust Newsletter 

The Riverside Trust newsletter is now in the church vestibule & shares  
an update about Ruth and Ian’s  recent visit to Romania. 

 The December and January edition of  the Life and Work magazine 

are in the church vestibule. If you have not subscribed, you can do this 

through the church office or on the life and work website at 

www.lifeandwork.org. 

Church Groups over 

Christmas 

 

The church will be quieter over 

the Christmas holidays, as the 

groups have finished for the 

year and will take a rest. 

Please check with the leader of 

your group about what day the 

group returns. More 

information will follow from 

the office in the New Year. 

Donations / Gift aid 

 

All envelopes to people named 

on the list should be out or are 

available– please speak with 

Neil Clark or the office.  

White anonymous envelopes 

are available in the church 

vestibule for those not 

registered for gift aid. 



Contact Us  

Pastoral Support Worker     Church Administrator  

Roseanne Shewan       Zoe Stott 

07503 072679        01569 767689 

roseanne.shewan@fetteresso.org.uk     office@fetteresso.org.uk 
 

Safeguarding Coordinators: safeguarding@fetteresso.org.uk 

Janice Boggon 07711 583317 

Kate Russon  07887 765013  

Fetteresso services are filmed and live streamed. Please be aware that the central 

first four rows may be in camera. Occasionally, more rows may be visible. 

Photographs may only be taken by our Social Media Co-ordinator, for our media 

applications and church website. If you would prefer not to be included, please 

sit in one of the no camera zones or speak to the Multimedia team.  Thank you.  

 22nd December  24th December  25th December 
   11:30 pm service  9:30 am service 

Church officer Ian Davies  James Dickinson  Ian Davies 
Welcome Team Roseanne Shewan  Holiday team  Holiday team 
Kids talk Nativity  Watchnight  n/a 
Bible reader Nativity  Frances Notman  Robert Bell 
Prayers for others Nativity  TBC  John Notman 
Tea / coffee Joan MacDonald   n/a  n/a 
 and team     

 25th December  29th December 
 10:45 am service   

Church officer Andrew Boggon  Dave McDonald 
Welcome Team Holiday team  Holiday team 
Kids talk n/a  James Dickinson 
Bible reader TBC  Liz Ritchie 

Prayers for others John Notman  Sarah Dickinson 
Tea / coffee n/a  Peter Webster 

The flowers will be provided by the church fund through Christmas. 


